From: Melinda McCrossen

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: HB 2314
Date: Sunday, February 17, 2019 4:06:43 PM

Date: February 17, 2019
Re: HB 2314

To:  Joint Transportation Committee

I have lived in Oregon my whole life. | have been riding motorcycles, year-round, for 46
years. Under the conditions specified in HB 2314, | know that | can be safer while riding my
riding my motorcycle. | respectfully request your support of HB 2314. Please vote yes on HB
2314,

Bruce Ankarberg

Chairman of the Oregon Confederation of Clubs
Member of the Flying Fifteen Motorcycle Club
Portland, Oregon
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